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        An Agenda meeting of the Town  
        Board was held at the Town Hall on  
        March 17, 2008 at 7:00 PM 
Presiding:  Supervisor Bellows 
Attending: Councilwoman Horner, Councilman Gill, Councilwoman Briggs, Highway 
Superintendent Clyde Russell, Transfer Station Supervisor James Cravin, Code Enforcement 
Officer Glenn Hoffstatter and 25 members of the public. 
 
 

1. TOWN BOARD BUSINESS 
 

• Report for period 12/31/07-2/29/08 Sales Tax for Town of Hurley was $36,657.93 
• Household Hazardous Waste at UC Resource Recovery on Sat April 19 from 

8:00am to 1:00pm. $5.00 a car load but you must make an appointment. More 
info is on their website ucrra.org. 

• Letter from NYS Department of Transportation came and applications for the 
transportation enhancement program deadline is June 27, 08 for selective projects. 

• Fema money from Theipape Road update at Town Board meeting. 
• Update on NYC DEP 
• We are looking for a new Public Assess Representative.  
• Rail Trail Parking Lot 
• Nancy McDowell from Social Service 
• Central Hudson has online services that will answer questions. 
• Workshop March 18th 8:30-4:00  
• Dr Ford from Onteora School would like to come to our April Town Board 

Meeting. 
• Jim Craven is getting estimates for a canopy for one of the roll-offs 
• $1000. stipend for the Hurley Heritage Society 
• Spring newsletter due by March 26th. 

 
2. COMMENTS FROM DEPARTMENT HEADS 

 
Councilwoman Briggs: Russell Road flooded for the first time 
Councilwoman Horner: The judges feel we don’t have enough cases to hire an 
attorney to prosecute the court cases. 
Jim Craven: Summer hours start in April. Tuesday will be open till 6:00  
Glen Hoffstatter: 1. List of third party electrical inspectors to be approved. 2. 
Recieved waivers from OWB residents. 3. West Hurley Library flooded parking lot. 
 

 
 
3. PROPOSED RESOULTIONS FOR TOWN BOARD MEETING 

 
• Extend Bookkeeper services  
• Park Improvements 
• Drainage projects 

 
FROM THE FLOOR 
 
Virginia Starke asked when the town roads were going to be swept. Response was that it would 
be first week in April. 
Bob Suda asked if the bids for the drainage project would be ready at the Town Board Meeting.  
Diana Cline said the Easter egg hunt would be Friday March 21, 2008 @ 1:00 
Wally Cook said that the Historical Society would be opened first week-end in May. 

 
Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman John Gill, seconded by Councilwoman 
Briggs and all voted aye. 

 
 
 
        _______________________ 
        Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 
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